
Mr. Colin Mitchell 

NATIONAL GUARD BUREAU 

111 SOUTH GEORGE MASON DRIVE 

ARLINGTON VA 22204-1382 

May 19, 2022 

Governmental Hazardous Waste Branch 

Alabama Department of Environmental Management 

1400 Coliseum Boulevard 

Montgomery, Alabama 36110-2400 

Dear Mr. Mitchell: 

Enclosed for your review is the Risk Assessment Report Revision 1 for Organizational Maintenance 

Shop 28 (OMS 28), located in Mobile, Alabama. This Risk Assessment Report Revision 1, dated May 

2022, replaces the previous Risk Assessment Report dated March 2019. This revised report addresses 

your review comments provided in your letter dated February 25, 2021. We responded to your review 

comments in our letter dated November 10, 2021, and you accepted the responses in your letter dated 

January 20, 2022. This revision incorporates the approved responses to your comments and also 

incorporates an update of the USE PA regional screening levels to the current values. Two hard copies 

and two CDs containing the Risk Assessment Report Revision 1 are provided for your use. A redline/ 

strikeout version of the text and an excel file listing the specific changes to the report will be emailed to 

you to assist you in your backcheck of comment incorporation. 

If you have questions or require assistance, please contact me at 703-607-7955, queenie.m.mungin­

davis.civ@army.mil. 

Enclosures 

Sincerely, 

MUNGIN- Digitally signed by MUNGIN-
DAVIS.QUEENIE.MAY.12 DAVIS.QUEENIE.MAY.1262666596 

62666596 Date: 2022.05.17 16:14:44-04'00' 

Queenie M. Mungin-Davis PG 

Program Manager,Cleanup and Restoration 

Branch, G-9 Army National Guard 


